COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
2nd May, 1935.

Dear Birs,

With reference to the First Entry Reports, forwarded
by you in August last, in respect of the Twin Serew Hotor Ship
"BONZO", which vessel, it is understood, has ben purchased by
Comm.Zanchi, who deslres her to be classed with this Soclety, it
¢ concluded thet the riveting of the seams of the side plating
are treble rivatﬁ;m&am;aa es shewn on the approved plens, and
[ that the ses comnections wers examined, but I shall be glad if
you will be =0 good as to confirm this.

it the seme time you should state whether you are
correct in reporting the dlemeter of rivets in the butts and
lower seams of the sheerstrake and strake below to be 22 mm.,
&nd whether the spacing of this riveting 1s as reported.

4 copy of this letter is being forwarded to Mr.Ormiston
4t Genoa, together with coples of the Pirst Entry Reports and |
plans of the ship, in ordser that he may arrange for the
cnmpleﬁi.cn of the mx*vuy.

I em, Dear Sirs,

mes fai.mﬂlly
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